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This will not do what its proponents intend. This will make it harder to recycle plastics 

without reducing the volume of plastics used. Just because we ban the facilities, 

other states will not and the facilities will get built there. Not only will we lose the jobs, 

tax revenue, etc., now we will have to ship the plastics out of state to get them 

recycled or dump them in a landfill if it becomes too expensive to recycle them. 


